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The Emergence of State Identities in Italy in the First Millennium BCOrrori di fine millenniumThe Holy
EmbraceMe and YouFall of Man in WilmslowThe Master Of VeronaHandbook of Jewish LanguagesBy Steppe,
Desert, and OceanRevelationThe Girl Who Takes an Eye for an EyeMillenniumThe Better Angels of Our
NatureThe Expo FilesThe Girl Who Lived TwiceThe Miracle Mineral Supplement of the 21st Century 3rd
EditionOmens of MillenniumHi Hitler!FrameworksThe Girl with the Dragon TattooMicroscopic Techniques in
BiotechnologyRoman Coins and Their ValuesMillennium scriptorii Veronensis Dal IV° al XV°secoloHeart of
EuropeKey Concepts in Literary TheoryA Most Dangerous BookMillennium. Re, predoni, cavalieri e la
nascita della cristianitàProfumi d'ArabiaBen-GurionThe Girl Who Played with FireShamans of the Foye
TreeNucleusThe Knights of MaltaA Late DivorceComplete Short StoriesMillenniumForgery and Memory at the
End of the First MillenniumSacrum Poloniae milleniumThe Celtic EmpireMillennium RockThe Girl in the
Spider's Web
English summary: The names, origins, and by ways in the west, and the uses and 'imaginary' symbolism
that has for centuries distinguished the commerce in incense, cinnamon, and myrrh from the far away
regions of the orient to the merchant's stalls of the Greeks and Romans. This is an ideal journey
through the centuries of classical antiquity following the caravan routes, legends and the Levantine
enchantment that instill an atmosphere of dreams around the commercial and cultural exchanges between
the Orient and Occident, prior to the advent of the great Islamic civilization. Italian description: I
nomi, le origini, le vie di penetrazione in Occidente, gli usi e il simbolismo immaginario che ha
contraddistinto per secoli il commercio di incenso, cinnamomo, mirra dalle lontane plaghe d'Oriente ai
banchi dei mercati greci e romani. Un viaggio ideale nei secoli dell'antichita classica al seguito di
vie carovaniere, di leggende e magie levantine che infondono un'atmosfera di sogno agli scambi
commerciali e culturali tra Oriente ed Occidente, prima dell'avvento della grande civilta islamica.Now
almost exclusively known as the author of the bestselling Millennium Trilogy, Stieg Larsson was first
and foremost a professional journalist and an untiring crusader for democracy and equality.Collected in
English for the first time, the articles in this volume explore the human rights issues that formed the
ideological foundation of his explosive trio of novels. Before he ever began his cycle of novels about
the travails of Mikael Blomkvist and Lisbeth Salander, Stieg Larsson used the pulpit of the media to
denounce right-wing extremism throughout Europe. A co-founder of the influential journal EXPO and its
primary editor for many years, Larsson spoke out passionately against many of the worst crimes against
women, minorities, and other disenfranchised communities. These unflinching articles showcase Larsson's
spare style and sly humor as he dissects many instances of persistent anti-humanist behavior and
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politics. Written with the urgency and economy of someone who knew that there is no time to waste when
it comes to fighting the forces of bigotry, sexism, and racism, The EXPO Files is required reading not
just for fans of the Millennium Trilogy, but everyone who applauds writers with the courage to denounce
evil when they see it. From the Hardcover edition.The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies the
ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images and numerological
predictions. According to these, empires will fall, the "Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will rule a
new Jerusalem. With an introduction by Will Self.This handbook, the first of its kind, includes
descriptions of the ancient and modern Jewish languages other than Hebrew, including historical and
linguistic overviews, numerous text samples, and comprehensive bibliographies.Peter Berresford Ellis,
the pre-eminent Celtic scholar, examines the first millennium of Celtic history - up to the time of
Christ. The Celts were the first European people north of the Alps to emerge into recorded history.
Their civilisation dominated the ancient world - from Ireland in the west to Turkey in the east, from
Belgium in the north, south to Spain and Italy, where they sacked Rome itself in 390 BC. This was the
'Celtic Empire', but without an emperor or central government, made up instead of independent tribes who
moved across Europe imposing their distinctive culture and social values on other peoples. In a new
paperback edition of this lucid and expert account, Peter Berresford Ellis accords the Celts their
proper place in the history of ancient Europe.A novel of a Jewish family coming together, and coming
apart, by an award-winning “master storyteller” (The Wall Street Journal). “Anyone who has had
experience of the sad and subtle ways in which human beings torment one another under license of family
ties will appreciate the merits of A.B. Yehoshua’s A Late Divorce.” —London Review of Books A powerful
story about a family—and a country —in crisis. The father of three grown children comes back to Israel
to get a divorce from his wife of many years; another woman, newly pregnant, awaits him in America.
Narrated in turn by each family member—husband and wife, sons and daughter, young grandson—the drama
builds to a crescendo at the traditional family gathering on Passover eve. “Each character here is
brilliantly realized. . . . Thank goodness for a novel that is ambitious and humane and that is about
things that really matter” —New Statesman “A master storyteller whose tales reveal the inner life of a
vital, conflicted nation.” —The Wall Street JournalINSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER Lisbeth Salander
is back with a vengeance. The series that began with The Girl with the Dragon Tattoo continues as
brilliant hacker Lisbeth Salander teams up with journalist Mikael Blomkvist to uncover the secrets of
her childhood and to take revenge. Lisbeth Salander—obstinate outsider, volatile seeker of justice for
herself and others—seizes on a chance to unearth her mysterious past once and for all. And she will let
nothing stop her—not the Islamists she enrages by rescuing a young woman from their brutality; not the
prison gang leader who passes a death sentence on her; not the deadly reach of her long-lost twin
sister, Camilla; and not the people who will do anything to keep buried knowledge of a sinister
Page 2/9

Online Library Millennium Libro Di Storia
pseudoscientific experiment known only as The Registry. Once again, Lisbeth Salander and Mikael
Blomkvist are the fierce heart of a thrilling full-tilt novel that takes on some of the world's most
insidious problems.The bestselling author of I’m Not Scared “elegizes adolescence fiercely and
sympathetically” in a novel that’s “scary, lovely and at last a heartbreaker” (Kirkus Reviews). Lorenzo
Cuni is a fourteen-year-old loner. His wealthy parents think he is away on a school skiing trip, but in
fact he has stowed away in a forgotten cellar. For a week he plans to live in perfect isolation, keeping
the adult world at bay. Then a visit from his estranged half-sister, Olivia, changes everything. Evoking
the fierce intensity and the pulse-quickening creepiness of I’m Not Scared, Ammaniti’s bestselling first
novel, Me and You is a breathtaking tale of alienation, acceptance, and wanting to be loved by “a
fearsomely gifted writer” (The Independent). “Immensely engaging . . . Both tender and emotionally
arresting, Ammaniti’s novel is unforgettable.” —Publishers Weekly, starred review “Italian author
Niccolò Ammaniti does a lot in 160 pages, including surprise, humor, and frighten you—sometimes
simultaneously.” —Daily Candy “Ammaniti’s prose is nimble, perceptive and economical . . . There’s a lot
to love about this book—its reticent empathy, its delicate and pragmatic treatment of addiction, its
remarkable use of restricted physical space.” —Full Stop “Me and You takes a short time to read but
offers a memorable experience in a mutual recognition of loneliness and grief.” —Curled Up With a Good
Book “Me And You, at just over one hundred pages . . . [is a] perfect book . . . Niccolò Ammaniti
disgusts me for how talented he is . . . He has written a masterpiece.” —Antonio D’Orrico, Corriere
della SeraPart blistering espionage thriller, part riveting police procedural, and part piercing exposé
on social injustice, this second book in the Millennium series is a masterful, endlessly satisfying
novel. Mikael Blomkvist, crusading publisher of the magazine Millennium, has decided to run a story that
will expose an extensive sex trafficking operation. On the eve of its publication, the two reporters
responsible for the article are murdered, and the fingerprints found on the murder weapon belong to his
friend, the troubled genius hacker Lisbeth Salander. Blomkvist, convinced of Salander’s innocence,
plunges into an investigation. Meanwhile, Salander herself is drawn into a murderous game of cat and
mouse, which forces her to face her dark past.Janet Frame's work is notorious for the demands it makes
on reader and critic. This collection of nine new essays by international Frame specialists draws on a
range of critical frameworks to explore fresh ways of looking at Frame's fiction, poetry, and
autobiography. At the same time, the essays plug into the energy of Frame's work to challenge our
thinking within and beyond these frameworks.Frameworks offers a unique perspective on Frame studies
today, showcasing its major concerns as well as heralding new Frame narratives for the decade ahead.
Mindful of preceding Frame criticism, these essays use their contemporary vantage-point to recast
seminal questions about the relationship between Janet Frame's work and its critical contexts.Each of
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reflexivity regarding their own critical practice and the relationship they assume between exegetical
framework and Frame's work. Underlying this practice, and contained within the pun of the title, are the
elementary-sounding yet fundamental questions of Frame studies: How does Frame's workwork? And how do we
work with her work?Harold Bloom, the celebrated intellectual and literary critic, addresses our
millennial preoccupations – angels, dreams and near-death experiencesDi tutte le civiltà che esistevano
nell'anno Mille, quella dell'Europa occidentale sembrava la peggior candidata per un futuro radioso.
Paragonati agli imperi scintillanti di Bisanzio o dell'Islam, i regni frammentati affacciati
sull'Atlantico sembravano poveri, impauriti e poco sviluppati. Ma l'anarchia di quegli anni non era il
presagio per la fine del mondo, ma la fucina di un ordine radicalmente diverso. "Millennium" è la storia
di quell'anarchia. È l'avvincente panoramica dei secoli che precedono e seguono l'anno Mille, dell'epoca
di Guglielmo il Conquistatore, di Papa Gregorio VII e degli abati di Cluny, di vichinghi, monaci e servi
della gleba, dei castelli e dell'invenzione della cavalleria, della prima crociata lanciata da Urbano
II, oltre che del primo conflitto tra Stato e Chiesa. È la narrazione di come la cultura dell'Europa irrequieta, creativa e dinamica - è stata forgiata dalle convulsioni di quello straordinario periodo.
Edizione tascabile di "Millennium. La fine del mondo e la nascita della cristianità".Murder mystery,
family saga, love story, and financial intrigue combine into one satisfyingly complex and entertainingly
atmospheric novel, the first in Stieg Larsson's thrilling Millenium series featuring Lisbeth Salander.
Harriet Vanger, a scion of one of Sweden's wealthiest families disappeared over forty years ago. All
these years later, her aged uncle continues to seek the truth. He hires Mikael Blomkvist, a crusading
journalist recently trapped by a libel conviction, to investigate. He is aided by the pierced and
tattooed punk prodigy Lisbeth Salander. Together they tap into a vein of unfathomable iniquity and
astonishing corruption.Volume 4 contains a comprehensive listing of the Roman coinage of the period AD
284-337 together with background information on the history of each reign and the principal
characteristics of its coinage.Focusing on all current applications, this book presents the various
methods as well as their suitability and limitations for a specific question. One particular highlight
is the presentation of all basic information on the structure of the relevant objects, thus allowing
readers to choose the most suitable applications for any specific problem. They will also find in-depth
background information on structure-function relationships, plus descriptions of sample preparations
with respect to a particular technique and the necessary equipment. The whole is rounded off with an
overview of the future application potential for devices and applications of upcoming interest in
biotechnology.This is a complete history of the Order of St John or Knights of Malta. Founded as a
hospice for pilgrims in Jerusalem in the 11th Century, the Order has in succeeding centuries played an
important military, religious and political role in the history of Europe and the Mediterranean.From the
author of the #1 best seller The Girl in the Spider’s Web—an electrifying thriller that begins with Alan
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Turing’s suicide and plunges into a post-war Britain of immeasurable repression, conformity and fear
June 8, 1954. Several English nationals have defected to the USSR, while a witch hunt for homosexuals
rages across Britain. In these circumstances, no one is surprised when a mathematician by the name of
Alan Turing is found dead in his home in the sleepy suburb of Wilmslow. It is widely assumed that he has
committed suicide, unable to cope with the humiliation of a criminal conviction for gross indecency. But
a young detective constable, Leonard Corell, who once dreamed of a career in higher mathematics,
suspects greater forces are involved. In the face of opposition from his superiors, he begins to
assemble the pieces of a puzzle that lead him to one of the most closely guarded secrets of the war: the
Bletchley Park operation to crack the Nazis’ Enigma encryption code. Stumbling across evidence of
Turing’s genius, and sensing an escape from a narrow life, Corell begins to dig deeper. But in the
paranoid, febrile atmosphere of the Cold War, loose cannons cannot be tolerated and Corell soon realizes
he has much to learn about the dangers of forbidden knowledge. He is also about to be rocked by two
startling developments in his own life, one of which will find him targeted as a threat to national
security.WINNER OF THE CWA HISTORICAL DAGGER 2018. The eve of war: a secret so deadly, nothing and no
one is safe June 1939. England is partying like there's no tomorrow . . . but the good times won't last.
The Nazis have invaded Czechoslovakia, in Germany Jewish persecution is widespread and, closer to home,
the IRA has embarked on a bombing campaign. Perhaps most worryingly of all, in Germany Otto Hahn has
produced man-made fission and an atomic device is now possible. German High Command knows Cambridge's
Cavendish Laboratory is also close, and when one of the Cavendish's finest brains is murdered, Professor
Tom Wilde is drawn into the investigation. In a conspiracy that stretches from Cambridge to Berlin, and
from the US to Ireland, can he discover the truth before it's too late? Praise for NUCLEUS 'Rory
Clements evokes the nervous, reckless build-up to the outbreak of war in a convincingly detailed
thriller' Daily Mail 'The series really hits its stride with the second volume. The murder of a
physicist is one of many storylines that Clements juggles with aplomb' Daily Express 'A pulsating story
that brings alive the fraught, paranoid and terrifying months when the world stood on the brink of war.
Dark history with a thrilling fictional edge' Lancashire Evening Post 'Well-researched and plausible,
Nucleus offers an attractive combination of history and suspense' Shots Magazine 'A pacy and dramatic
historical spy thriller' Historical Novel Society 'I am already looking forward to the next Tom Wilde
novel. This is a great read' Nudge Books 'Nucleus is a fascinating historical thriller which is totally
convincing in its authenticity, alive with menace and teeming with characters that stay with you long
after the last page is turned' Jaffa Reads Too Blog Praise for CORPUS 'Dramatic . . . pacy and assured'
Daily Mail 'Political polarisation, mistrust and simmering violence' The Times 'A standout historical
novel and spy thriller' Daily Express Praise for RORY CLEMENTS 'Enjoyable, bloody and brutish' Guardian
'Sends a shiver down your spine' Daily Mail 'A colourful history lesson . . . exciting narrative twists'
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Sunday TelegraphSoon to be a major motion picture starring Claire Foy. Lisbeth Salander and Mikael
Blomkvist return in this ripped-from-the-headlines, high-octane follow-up to Stieg Larsson's The Girl
Who Kicked the Hornet's Nest. One of the Best Books of the Year NPR * USA Today * O, The Oprah Magazine
* Esquire A genius hacker who has always been an outsider. A journalist with a penchant for danger. She
is Lisbeth Salander, the girl with the dragon tattoo. He is Mikael Blomkvist, crusading editor of
Millennium. One night, Blomkvist receives a call from a source who claims to have been given information
vital to the United States by a young female hacker. Blomkvist, always on the lookout for a story,
reaches out to Salander for help. She, as usual, has plans of her own. Together they are drawn into a
ruthless underworld of spies, cybercriminals, and government operatives—some willing to kill to protect
their secrets.Of all the civilisations existing in the year 1000, that of Western Europe seemed the
unlikeliest candidate for future greatness. Compared to the glittering empires of Byzantium or Islam,
the splintered kingdoms on the edge of the Atlantic appeared impoverished, fearful and backward. But the
anarchy of these years proved to be, not the portents of the end of the world, as many Christians had
dreaded, but rather the birthpangs of a radically new order. MILLENNIUM is a stunning panoramic account
of the two centuries on either side of the apocalyptic year 1000. This was the age of Canute, William
the Conqueror and Pope Gregory VII, of Vikings, monks and serfs, of the earliest castles and the
invention of knighthood, and of the primal conflict between church and state. The story of how the
distinctive culture of Europe - restless, creative and dynamic - was forged from out of the convulsions
of these extraordinary times is as fascinating and as momentous as any in history.An in-depth
exploration of documentary forgery at the turn of the first millennium Forgery and Memory at the End of
the First Millennium takes a fresh look at documentary forgery and historical memory in the Middle Ages.
In the tenth and eleventh centuries, religious houses across Europe began falsifying texts to improve
local documentary records on an unprecedented scale. As Levi Roach illustrates, the resulting wave of
forgery signaled major shifts in society and political culture, shifts which would lay the foundations
for the European ancien régime. Spanning documentary traditions across France, England, Germany and
northern Italy, Roach examines five sets of falsified texts to demonstrate how forged records produced
in this period gave voice to new collective identities within and beyond the Church. Above all, he
indicates how this fad for falsification points to new attitudes toward past and present—a developing
fascination with the signs of antiquity. These conclusions revise traditional master narratives about
the development of antiquarianism in the modern era, showing that medieval forgers were every bit as
sophisticated as their Renaissance successors. Medieval forgers were simply interested in different
subjects—the history of the Church and their local realms, rather than the literary world of classical
antiquity. A comparative history of falsified records at a crucial turning point in the Middle Ages,
Forgery and Memory at the End of the First Millennium offers valuable insights into how institutions and
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individuals rewrote and reimagined the past.Drawing on anthropologist Ana Mariella Bacigalupo's fifteen
years of field research, Shamans of the Foye Tree: Gender, Power, and Healing among Chilean Mapuche is
the first study to follow shamans' gender identities and performance in a variety of ritual, social,
sexual, and political contexts. To Mapuche shamans, or machi, the foye tree is of special importance,
not only for its medicinal qualities but also because of its hermaphroditic flowers, which reflect the
gender-shifting components of machi healing practices. Framed by the cultural constructions of gender
and identity, Bacigalupo's fascinating findings span the ways in which the Chilean state stigmatizes the
machi as witches and sexual deviants; how shamans use paradoxical discourses about gender to
legitimatize themselves as healers and, at the same time, as modern men and women; the tree's political
use as a symbol of resistance to national ideologies; and other components of these rich traditions. The
first comprehensive study on Mapuche shamans' gendered practices, Shamans of the Foye Tree offers new
perspectives on this crucial intersection of spiritual, social, and political power."Pursuing and
expanding the concept of the "novelized essay" that had served him so well in Navigator of the Flood,
his first venture into writing, Brelich here takes up the biblical story of Abraham and Sarah. After the
long quiescent interval succeeding the Flood, Abraham, repudiating the idols worshipped by his
forebears, "discovers" God - which is to say that the Lord once again takes an interest in human
affairs, settling upon another willing but divided patriarch as the instrument for procreating His
chosen people. It is Abraham's servile infatuation with his frigid and narcissistic wife Sarah - "the
most beautiful woman in the world" - that poses the greatest stumbling block to the Lord's designs. But
this is also the story of a long and painful marriage between two mutually exasperating people. How the
miracle of the "holy embrace" is finally accomplished - that is, how their son Isaac (whose name means
"Laughter") is conceived in accordance with God's command - forms the substance of this profound and
witty book." --Book Jacket.Analyzes how the Nazi past has become increasingly normalized within western
memory since the start of the new millennium.By Steppe, Desert, and Ocean is nothing less than the story
of how humans first started building the globalized world we know today. Set on a huge continental
stage, from Europe to China, it is a tale covering over 10,000 years, from the origins of farming around
9000 BC to the expansion of the Mongols in the thirteenth century AD. An unashamedly 'big history', it
charts the development of European, Near Eastern, and Chinesecivilizations and the growing links between
them by way of the Indian Ocean, the silk Roads, and the great steppe corridor (which crucially allowed
horse riders to travel from Mongolia to the Great Hungarian Plainwithin a year). Along the way, it is
also the story of the rise and fall of empires, the development of maritime trade, and the shattering
impact of predatory nomads on their urban neighbours. Above all, as this immense historical panorama
unfolds, we begin to see in clearer focus those basic underlying factors - the acquisitive nature of
humanity, the differing environments in which people live, and the dislocating effect of even slight
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climatic variation - which havedriven change throughout the ages, and which help us better understand
our world today.Book tells of the discovery and development of a new mineral that cured many people of
malaria in the jungle of S. America. Later more than 75,000 cases of malaria were treated successfully
in Africa. At the same time more than 388 cases of AIDS were successfully treated, and clinical trials
were run with 100% success in the country of Malawi. Since that time thousands of people have
successfully used the solution that is described in the book. People have recovered from Hepatitis C,
from diabetes, from cancer, TB, colds, flu, lupus, and many other diseases. More than 100,000 people in
America have been treated with more than 11,000 bottles of the solution being sold each month as of
March 2008. This miracle mineral solution creates an internal environment boosting the immune system
that disease borne pathogens cannot survive in.Traces the five-hundred year history and wide-ranging
influence of the Roman historian's unflattering book about the ancient Germans that was eventually
extolled by the Nazis as a bible.Presents a controversial history of violence which argues that today's
world is the most peaceful time in human existence, drawing on psychological insights into intrinsic
values that are causing people to condemn violence as an acceptable measure.A definitive compilation of
short fiction by the critically acclaimed author of The Quiet American and The Third Man features fortynine stories that capture all facets of the human experience and includes works originally published in
two volumes--Collected Short Stories and The Last Word and Other Stories. Original.Il saggio raccoglie
100 album rock per raccontare la storia in musica del primo decennio del XXI secoloDavid Ben-Gurion cast
an enormous shadow across his world, and his legacy in the Middle East and beyond continues to be hotly
debated to this day. There have been many books written about the life and accomplishments of the
Zionist icon and founder of modern Israel, but this new biography by eminent Israeli historian Anita
Shapira is the first to get to the core of the complex man who would become the face of a new nation.
Shapira tells the Ben-Gurion story anew, focusing especially on the period in 1948 immediately following
Israel's declaration of independence, a time few historians have concentrated on and none have explored
in such intimate detail. Through her intensive research and access to Ben-Gurion's personal archives and
rarely viewed documents and letters, the author gained powerful insights into his private persona. Her
fascinating literary portrait of David Ben-Gurion bares the flesh-and-blood man inside the influential
historical figure who brought the Zionist dream to full fruition.The Holy Roman Empire lasted a thousand
years, far longer than ancient Rome. Its continuity rested on the ideal of a unified Christian
civilization. As Peter Wilson shows, the Empire tells the story of Europe better than histories of
individual nation-states, and its legacy can be seen today in debates over the nature of the European
Union.Key Concepts in Literary Theory presents the student of literary and critical studies with a broad
range of accessible, precise and authoritative definitions of the most significant terms and concepts
currently used in psychoanalytic, poststructuralist, Marxist, feminist, and postcolonial literary
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studies. The volume also provides clear and useful discussions of the main areas of literary, critical
and cultural theory, supported by bibliographies and an expanded chronology of major thinkers.
Accompanying the chronology are short biographies of major works by each critic or theorist.The third
edition of this reliable reference work is both revised and expanded, including:* more than 100
additional terms and concepts defined.* newly defined terms include keywords from the social sciences,
cultural studies and psychoanalysis and the addition of a broader selection of classical rhetorical
terms.* an expanded chronology, with additional entries and a broader historical and cultural range.*
expanded bibliographies including key texts by major critics.The sixth Lisbeth Salander story in the
Millennium Series--the crime-fiction phenomenon that has sold more than 90 million copies worldwide.
Mikael Blomkvist is trying to reach Lisbeth Salander—the fierce, unstoppable girl with the dragon
tattoo. He needs her help unraveling the identity of a man who died with Blomkvist's phone number in his
pocket—a man who does not exist in any official records and whose garbled last words hinted at knowledge
that would be dangerous to important people. But Lisbeth has disappeared. She's sold her apartment in
Stockholm. She's gone dark. She's told no one where she is. And no one is aware that at long last she's
got her primal enemy, her twin sister, Camilla, squarely in her sights. In the end, it will be
Blomkvist--in a moment of unimaginable self-sacrifice--who will make it possible for Lisbeth to face the
most important battle of her life, and, finally, to put her past to rest.
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